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I. PURPOSE:

Variance Policy 

Policy Number: 

ADM 802 

Effective Date: 

01/09/2020 

The Oregon Office of Emergency Management, State 9-1-1 Program (OEM) affords an
opportunity for a 9-1-1 Jurisdiction to request variance from Oregon Administrative Rule
104 Division 80.

"A 9-1-1 jurisdiction may request a variance from these rules. Any variance from these
rules, chapter 104, division 080, is subject to approval by the Office. Requests for a
variance must identify from which division 080 rules, including rule section, the requester
seeks a variance and include supporting documentation describing the equipment or
services involved. The Office may require additional documentation or clarification at its
discretion."

"The Office will review the request for a variance from these rules. The request for a 

variance must demonstrate how the equipment or services involved creates efficiency in 

business processes beyond the minimum service requirements for the 9-1-1 jurisdiction 

in the operation of the PSAP. The Office will notify the 9-1-1 jurisdiction in writing if the 

request for a variance is approved or rejected and describe the reason for the decision." 

II. SCOPE:

A variance request provides the 9-1-1 Jurisdiction the ability to submit a written request
to the State 9-1-1 Program for equipment and services beyond the standards defined
within current Oregon OAR 104, Division 80.

Ill. AUTHORITIES/REFERENCES: 

OEM's funding authority under this Policy is subject to: 

• ORS 403.115 9-1-1 as Primary Emergency Number

• ORS 403.235 Emergency Communications Account

• ORS 403.240 Distribution of account proceeds; uses; reimbursement request

Review; reports
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